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SCHOOL COMMITTEE
Equity Audit Meet & Greet

August 12, 2022
Via Zoom

Present: Kristian Merenda, Chair
Kendall O’Halloran, Vice Chair
Nichola Gallagher, member
Derek Folan, Superintendent
Sarah Shannon, Assistant Superintendent
Stephen Marshall, Director of Finance and Operations
Members of PCG

The workshop began at 10:00 a.m.

The Equity Audit consulting group (PCG) shared an overview of the goals and process of the
Audit with members of the Committee. There was Q & A time and feedback was shared and
reviewed.

The workshop ended at 11:00 a.m.


